
   

  
  

In Orenburg Region preliminary investigation launched following
video posted in media demonstrating children’s group dance

 

  

In April 2015, a video of an Orenburg dance school demonstrating a group dance performed by
teenage girls appeared on several news sites on the internet. The video shows a dance entitled Winnie
the Pooh and the Bees during which a group of teenage girls in immodest outfits twerk on stage.
Orenburg Region investigating bodies of the Russia’s Investigative Committee have launched a pre-
investigating check.

At present a set of checks are underway to find out all the circumstances of the crime. During the
probe the investigators are going to qualify actions of officials and managers of the said dance
school. 

  © 2024 The investigative committee of the Russian Federation  

                                               1 / 2



   

13 April 2015

  Page address: https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/918716 

 

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

  © 2024 The investigative committee of the Russian Federation  

                                               2 / 2

https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/918716
http://www.tcpdf.org

